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The Revenue Department will hold an academic seminar called “the RD Symposium” 
to present the advancement of tax administration and IT innovation which help to create new 
services to taxpayers. 

Mrs. Jitmanee Suwannapool, Deputy Director General and the Spokewoman of the 
Revenue Department mentioned that, “On 2 September 2011, the RD’s 96th anniversary, the 
Revenue Department will hold the symposium to demonstrate tax administration, evolutionary 
progress in tax services and information technology development. It is always ready to provide 
services to the taxpayers. As a result, the taxpayers will be easier and quicker to pay taxes. The 
symposium will be held during 29 – 31 August 2011 from 09.00 a.m. – 04.00 p.m. at the Revenue 
Department building (Headquarters). On 29 August 2011, the day of opening the symposium, 
there will be a lecture on “Thailand’s Sustainable Development” by the Deputy Minister of 
Finance including a panel discussion on “Three Departments of Taxation for Thai Business in the 
ASEAN Economic Community (AEC) by speakers from the Revenue Department, the Excise 
Department and the Customs Department.” 

The Deputy Director – General said that, “We would like to invite entrepreneurs and 
interested people to attend the symposium at free of charge, please reserve seats via the 
Department’s website http://www.rd.go.th or e-mail : rdsymposium@gmail.com.   
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